
Hi David, 

I have lived in Pasadena my entire life. 
I am 100% against the size proposed for the Foothill/Kinneloa Project. 
This project along with the Panda Inn and Home Depot Projects puts way too many cars and people 
on Foothill Blvd. 
It is important to remember that the Kaiser Permanente Urgent Care Center is next door. 
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